WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT'S DAY 24 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. COUNTING TODAY THERE ARE NOW JUST 7 DAYS LEFT IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?

WE HEARD FROM

[GAIL – DE PERE] Greetings, This is my first time writing to WRVM. My husband and I listen to WRVM any time we are in the car. We enjoy so many of your programs, and our favorites are: Alistair Begg and Janet Parshall. We were able to attend your 50th Anniversary concert with Janet and the Collingsworth family and were truly blessed. Keep up the good work and we hope you are still ministering 50 years from now!

[CONNIE - STEPHENSON] Dear Friends at WRVM,

Thanks for your ministry. I listen every day, I like almost every program. Will you play "I've Been Blessed" by Woody Wright. I am so thankful for all the Lord has done and doing in my life. It's amazing how He knows what we need and supply's it. oh the song is for Saturday song time.

[DON – GREEN BAY] I wanted to add my letter to September letter month. I have written many times through the years because I enjoy your radio station so much I work shift work in Green Bay so I listen to you 24 hours a day. My favorite radio program is Janet partial I so much enjoy her. Although all of your programs are quite interesting and keep me tuned to your radio station. Thank you so much for all who work so hard at WRVM I too am a great fan of your new employees Levi and Matthew Rocke. They are a great addition to your Workforce. God bless all at WRVM.

[JOHN] Here's my letter. As you know, we listen all the time. Was just making breakfast and heard about your offer for a bus ride from Merrill to the Ball Bros. concert. It sounds like a terrific deal... bus ride, ticket to concert, and supper at Golden Corral (my favorite) for only \$55 bucks. Ingrid and I are thinking of taking you up on that, even though the drive to Merrill would be quite a bit out of the way.

IF YOU HAVEN'T HEARD, WE ARE RUNNING A BUS FROM MERRILL TO GREEN BAY FOR THE BALL BROTHERS CONCERT. JOHN GAVE THE DETAILS. CALL US TO REGISTER AT 920-842-2900. FOR JUST CONCERT TICKETS, YOU CAN PURCHASE THOSE ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING US: 920-842-2900.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174

EMAIL: WRVM@WRVM.ORG

OR LETTER AND GIFT ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.